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Oregonians are being over taxed. Taxes on property, income & numerous business 

taxes keep going up & have become a burden on low income & middle-class citizens. 

We cannot afford this unnecessary tax. The bill states that a new government 

department will be added which means that the money raised by this tax will first go 

to supporting the offices & employees. What ever money is left over will go to rail 

transit, wildlife-vehicle collision & then to tire pollution. Nothing is said how this 

money is to be used to prevent tire pollution. This is a ridiculous tax meant to harm 

small businesses & taxpayers. Oregon has the 10th highest taxes & has wasted or 

lost millions of dollars due to negligence, poor bookkeeping or plain malfeasance. I 

urge you to vote NO on HB 3362. This is not responsible government.  


